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Important Traffic Flow Update – Effective Week of March 10, 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Beginning the week of March 10, 2025, a new traffic flow pattern will be in place at Bowling 
Green High School and Bowling Green Middle School due to geothermal well construction in 
the practice field west of the middle school and in the north section of the high school parking 
lot (west of the Performing Arts Center). Temporary fencing will be installed to secure the 
construction area and house heavy equipment. 

Please review the updated traffic flow map on the next page for important changes: 

🔹🔹 Bowling Green High School Drop Off & Pick Up: Enter and exit through the normal BGHS 
entrance and exit. However, please note: 

• New stop signs will be installed before the left turn leading south to Poe Rd. 
• Occasionally, operators will be delivering heavy equipment to the construction site. 

They will be entering through the BGHS exit route. While operators have been 
instructed not to use this route during school drop off and pick up times, intermittent 
usage will occur throughout the day. Please make sure to stop at the new stop signs 
and check for oncoming traffic. 

🔹🔹 Bowling Green Middle School Drop Off & Pick Up: While the general traffic pattern remains 
the same, all middle school traffic must exit onto Fairview. Please do not drive south along the 
practice field to cut through to the high school. The drive near the Performing Arts Center and 
the west side of the middle school will be northbound traffic only. 

🔹🔹 Increased Contractor Traffic: Expect additional contractor vehicles passing through the 
middle school parking lot as they access a designated parking area north of the construction 
site. 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we work to improve our school facilities. If 
you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

Thank you for your attention to these changes and for helping keep our students safe! 

http://www.bgcs.k12.oh.us/


 

 


